
 

 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 13th February Week A  

 
 

Cotswold Youth Network, working in partnership with Cotswold District Council and World Jungle, has funding to 

deliver a programme of activities for eligible children across the Cotswold district this half term. The free activities 

(for free school meal students) include circus skills, rally driving, archery, forest school sessions, holiday camps and 

more, across the Cotswold district . Full details and booking please visit: Click here 

 

Notices: 

 All years: Our new look Focus Magazine is now available to buy for £3. The magazine is a fantastic collection of 
photographs and articles from staff and students looking back over 2021-2022. This publication will now run 
once a year and will be printed, bound with a glossy finish by professional printers making this a wonderful 
keepsake for students and parents to look back at in years to come. Numbers are limited and are available to 
purchase Parentpay. 

 All years: Careers newsletter- (including revision tips, budgeting and work experience opportunities) can be 
found Click here 

 Year 10: Work Experience. We are fast approaching the 3rd March deadline for work experience placements to 
be secured;  25% of these have been confirmed at this stage. Please could you support your child by asking 
them about their progress towards securing a placement and to complete the following form when they have 
all the necessary information. The original parent bulletin entry can be found in this previous edition – Here if 
you have any queries please contact Mrs Stearn nstearn@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk.  

 Year 11: Maths revision. There is a sheet with some suggested revision resources on Show My Homework for 
you to access and help you support your child. There is also a revision timetable which you may wish to use. It 
refers to the revision guides if you have bought one, and also a website, Maths Genie, which is freely available 
and has a lot of resources on it. If you have any questions or want any more guidance, please do get in touch 
with your child's maths teacher. 

 

  Safeguarding: 
 
Do check out all the support out there, as listed on the Mental Health Z Card.  This is a Gloucestershire publication, 
but a lot of the agencies/charities are national and will apply to families living in Swindon, Wiltshire and Oxfordshire 
too. Click here.  
 

 

Letters to parents: Here 
 All years: Junior Bake off, a Channel 4 programme that celebrates the culinary talent and ambition of the 

younger generation in Britain, apply online Click here or see the poster on our website for details.  

 Year 9: School Beat Officer-delivering a lesson on County Lines. 

 Year 9: School Beat Officer County Lines information poster.  

 Year 9: Information on Assessments in March, and timeline for Options letter  

 

  

 

                                                                                                                                         

 

https://www.worldjungle.org.uk/februaryhalfterm23
https://sway.office.com/AjYjFtPvJ21zlord?ref=email
https://forms.office.com/r/AbxRXQErhM
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/Work%20Experience(1).pdf
mailto:nstearn@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/ckfinder/userfiles/files/cyp-mental-health-services-zcard-2022-digital.pdf
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents
https://shortaudition.com/Junior-Bake-Off

